
VM PTO EAGLES 
"FLY-BY" FUNDING 

Throughout the school year, the PTO organizes multiple 
fundraisers and events.  These go directly to covering field trip 
costs, supplies for classrooms, student and family engagement 

activities, and teacher/staff recognition.

We know everyone is busy and may not be able to participate in 
every fundraiser or attend every event, but still want to support 

our students.  "Fly-by" Funding is a way for you to contribute to 
the PTO funds without having to sell anything, or manage 

deadlines and dates!

Contributions are entirely voluntary - you may still choose to 
participate in any fundraisers/events planned for the school year!
If you wish to make a direct contribtion, please complete the form 

below and return to school. Cash or Checks made payable to 
Veterans Memorial PTO

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
_____ $15 - I will never scan a receipt - this just saves time!
_____ $25 - I'm a culinary whiz; take this instead of making me go to Dine 
& Donates
_____ $50 - We're more basketball people; here's enough to cover the 
Phantoms tickets we wouldn't use
_____ $100 - I'm an introvert and don't like to sell to others; here's enough 
to cover poinsettias
$_____ - Contribution of your choosing just because!

$_____ - TOTAL DONATION

Student Name: ___________________________________________________________

Grade: ____________    Teacher: ___________________________________________

Thank you so much for your support of our students and school! 
*Please note: Your family will still receive notifications and materials about fundraisers and events. 

Please feel free to recycle these if you don't wish to participate.


